
Surprise  Your  Mom  With  a
Teleflora  Bouquet  for
Mother’s Day!

This  post  is
sponsored by Teleflora. 

By Louisa Gonzales

If you’re still scrambling to find the perfect present for
your mom on Mother’s Day, look no further than Teleflora, a
company that specializes in creating colorful floral bouquets.
In honor of this special holiday, they’re partnering up with
SpaFinder Wellness to create unique gift options for this
special occasion. So listen up!

With Teleflora’s three-in-one gift bundles, you can get your
mother a stunning bouquet in a keepsake vase as well as a
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SpaFinder Wellness gift card in increments of $25, $50 or
$100. That way, Mom can pick from a number of spa services and
beauty treatments at SpaFinder partner locations worldwide. As
a bonus, online shoppers who purchase any of the featured
Mother’s Day bouquets between now and May 11th will be entered
to win a luxurious SpaFinder vacation package as well as daily
spa prizes.

To  name  a  few  of  these  expertly-crafted  bouquets,  the
Teleflora  Pink  Bliss  Bouquet  is  a  beautifully  arranged
assortment of pink florals in a hand-blown glass vase, also in
a pretty shade of pink. For a more vibrant and bright bouquet,
there is the Butterfly Serenity Bouquet. This sweet flower
bundle  includes  a  variety  of  roses  and  daisy  spray
chrysanthemums  that  are  freshly  placed  in  a  hand-
paintedceramic mug. Another option is the Everything Rosy Gift
Set, which includes a selection of spa products in citrus-rose
scent and lush pink roses in a vintage-style jardiniere.

Here at CupidsPulse.com, our favorite Mother’s Day gift is the
Enchanted Garden Bouquet. This magnificent floral arrangement
includes a sweet blend of pink and purple blooms. Placed in
cube vase with a vintage-inspired botanical print that your
mom can treasure for years to come, these flowers are sure to
bring a smile to her face!

Lucky for you, CupidsPulse.com will be giving away one of
these beautiful Teleflora bouquets to one lucky reader! These
flowers will be the perfect gift to remind your mother of just
how special she is to you.

GIVEAWAY  ALERT:  To  enter  this  giveaway,
email  cupid@cupidspulse.com  with  your  full  name,  address,
email, and daytime phone number BEFORE 5pm EST on Monday, May
5th. In the subject line, please write “Teleflora Mother’s
Day.” The winner will be e-mailed a promo code to use online
(expires on May 12th). You can enter the contest only once.
Good luck! 
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This giveaway is now closed.

Open to US residents only.


